
April 18, 2021 

Today 
 
Sunday Worship-9:30, 11:30am & 
1:30pm (back parking lot) 
 
9:30 and 11:30am-Kids Zone  
 
9:45am-Pre-recorded service 
streams on website, Facebook & 
YouTube 
 
This Week 
 
TUESDAY 
 
7-9pm-Senior Youth group  
 
WEDNESDAY 
 
7:00pm-Final Livestream  
Interactive Bible Study on  
Revelation (Website, YouTube and  
Facebook) with Pastor Andrew 
 
THURSDAY 
 
7-8:30pm-Junior Youth Group 
 
FRIDAY 
 
10-12pm-Beary Tales 

 
 

WELCOME TO 

Please join us in praying for the ministry of the week:  The Shelter Church 
 
Note: If you have a prayer request/praise item you would like to include in the  bulletin, please contact the  
church office with the details you would like to have shared.    

New Counselor Candidate: The Church Personnel Team along with the Board of Elders are pleased to  
announce the recommendation to hire Don Banman to the position of halftime church and community 
counselor. As part of the hiring process we wish to include the congregation of NPMB in having an  
opportunity to forward comments, questions or concerns in this regard to Randy Pauls, Chair of Personnel 
at 250 261-4208, rcpauls86@gmail.com –Wayne Klassen, Church Moderator  at 250 261-0919,  
awklassen5@gmail.com or Andrew Eby, Lead Pastor at 250 785-3869, andrew@npmbchurch.com. 
 

Now that we are doing weekly outdoor services, we are in need of assistance with tear down at 2:45pm 

on Sunday afternoons. We are asking that life groups willing to volunteer for this (on a rotating schedule) 

call the church office to sign up.  

 

Kids Zone is back up and running! Registration is available on the Events page of our website at 9:00am on 

Mondays. Please note: you do not need to attend the corresponding worship service! Your child is  

welcome at Kids Zone even if you are unable to attend. 

  

Our second Dusty’s Beary Tales Non Instructional Day session will run April 23rd from 10-12pm. The 

series aims to help children build moral character through biblical virtues. The theme is “Love Bears All 

Things.” Registration is open on the Events section of our website. Registration closes on Wednesday, April 

21st at 12:00pm. 

 

It’s a girl for Christa and Kyle Koop! Their new daughter, Vienna Grace Eda, was born 

on March 30th weighing exactly 8 lbs. Please join us in welcoming little Vienna to our 

church family!  

 

MCC Thrift Shop is looking for someone to fill an open summer position. This full-

time job for a 15-30 year old will last up to 14 weeks. For more information or to apply, 

please visit mccbc.ca/openings and scroll to Donations Processor & Retail Assistant - MCC 

Fort St John (CSJ). 

“Run, say to that young man, ‘Jerusalem shall be inhabited as villages without walls, because of the multitude of people 

and livestock in it. And I will be to her a wall of fire all around, declares the LORD, and I will be the glory in her midst.’”  

Zechariah 2:4-5 
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Missionary Corner 

Lead Pastor:  

Andrew Eby         andrew@npmbchurch.com   

 

Director of Children & Family Ministries:                                     

Emily Fehr            emily@npmbchurch.com  

MINISTRY STAFF 

Director of Worship: 

Kristy Erickson    kristy@npmbchurch.com  

 

Counselor:       

Gwen Koop         gwen@npmbchurch.com 

            Operating Budget Report       
 

Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date                

                                 $10,890.00               $640,713.77          $796,600.94     

 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                               

Online Giving Option:  e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  
 

How to tithe during this time? You may send an e-transfer to e-transfers@npmbchurch.com, you can 

bring in cash or cheques during office hours, or you can mail in a cheque to NPMB Church  

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊  

10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC  

V1J 5V2 

Website: www.npmbchurch.com   

E-mail:                                

office@npmbchurch.com  

Office Hours:                                        

Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 

PRAYER CHAIN: 

* Marie -  250-787-1302 

* Elfrieda - 250-785-5833 

* Janet - 250-785-3605                     

 *Alice - 250-785-3301                                                                                                  

“We exist to glorify God and make disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

Rob and Marlene are missionaries in a small, rural community in central Asia. Upon arriving 

14 years ago, they realized many local farmers were finding the need to move to the city for 

employment, as farming on their land was no longer sustainable. With this in mind, their 

permaculture project was born in 2014 out of Rob’s dream of planting a system of protected 

areas over the landscape that would create space for gardens and orchards as well as  

improved pasture land for livestock. The couple purchased a ten-hectare piece of land and 

began growing seedlings and planting fruit trees.  Operating this project has allowed the 

Baerg’s to teach the people in their community a long term environmentally and economically  

sustainable way of life connected to their land, their agriculture, their animals, and each  

other, all while sharing the Gospel.  

 

Please be in prayer for the Baerg’s and their mission. To find out more or to learn how to  

support their project financially, please contact the church office or any member of the  

Missions Ministry Team.  

 

 

In the fall of 2020, Life Group leaders were given a copy of our new  

Missionaries Booklet. Each group was asked to select one missionary 

and commit to praying for that missionary on a weekly basis. The 

Missions Ministry Team wishes to remind you to be in continued prayer. They also invite you 

to reach out to any member of their team, or the office, for additional information on your 

chosen missionary. 

Looking for  

something to read?                                     
Check out our church library  

during  office hours. We have  

videos, fiction & non-fiction. 

We have material for children 

and adults. Located downstairs. 

The Baergs 


